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29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

6MW Swimming Lessons - Wednesday Afternoons. 

 

Further to our previous email regarding the provision for swimming this term, we would like to 
inform you that swimming for 6MW has been postponed until Wednesday 25th May.  

This is to allow all children in 6MW to swim at the same time.  

Swimming lessons will then continue until the end of the summer term. 

In the meantime, alternative games sessions will be held on a Wednesday and the children 
should come to school in their PE kit as normal. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs White and Mrs McClure. 
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